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Dr. Art Billings Named Principal of Perry High School 
 

HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – Dr. Art Billings was named the 
Principal of Perry High School during the Houston County Board of 
Education meeting held February 11, 2025. Dr. Billings currently 
serves as an Assistant Principal and Athletic Director at Perry 
High. He will begin this new role on June 2, 2025.  
 
“I am truly blessed to serve at my alma mater and work alongside 
the best educators in the state of Georgia,” said Dr. Billings. “I am 
deeply grateful to Dr. Scott, the Board members, and the 
Executive Cabinet for their trust and belief in me and for giving me 
the opportunity to serve in this role.” 
 
Dr. Billings has worked in the Houston County School District for 
26 years. He has served as the Assistant Principal and CTAE 
Supervisor at Feagin Mill Middle School, Assistant Principal at 
Quail Run Elementary and Centerville Elementary, as well as 
Westside Elementary and David A. Perdue Elementary. His 

experience also includes teaching 6th grade Social Studies and coaching at Bert Rumble Middle 
School and serving as a 4th grade teacher/coach at Westside Elementary and Tabor Middle School. 
 
He and his wife, Catina – also a graduate of Perry High School, have been married for 23 years. They 
are the proud parents of their daughter, Chelsea, who is a senior at Georgia Southern University. 
Their family is completed by their beloved pet, Cooper. Dr. Billings believes in having “Panther Pride 
in ALL We Do!”  
 
Perry High School is located at 1307 North Avenue in Perry. For more information about the school, 
visit https://phs.hcbe.net. 
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